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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Sunday, September 13, 2020    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Closure of Mushkegowuk Offices - Moose Factory & Moosonee 

 
Please be advised our offices in Moose Factory & Moosonee will be closed effectively 
immediately to the public. 
 
Our staff will be going in Monday morning to collect their work equipment/supplies 
and will be working from home thereafter.  
 
We understand this creates some challenges in the services we provide. Please 
allow us time to organize and we will provide information on how to contact our staff 
on our Facebook page and website 
 

Timmins Office open with limited access to public 
 
Our Timmins office will remain open with limited access to the public, meaning our 
guests are highly encouraged to meet with our staff virtually or by telephone, If not 
able to do so, our guests will be encouraged to make appointments with our staff and 
they will be met in a designated meeting room. 

- Guests will be provided with masks and hand sanitizer 
 
The information stated above, will be reassessed weekly (Fridays) and any changes 
will be posted to our Facebook page and website 
 
Let us work together to keep each other safe and of good health. 
 
Please continue to practice the public health measures 

- Wash your hands often (with hand soap or hand sanitizer) 
- Keeping six feet (2 metres) away from others (social distancing) 
- Disinfect frequently touched surfaces often 
- Coughing into your sleeve 
- Wear your masks or face coverings when you cannot keep six feet (2 metres) 

away from others and in public spaces 
- If you are feeling unwell with symptom(s) of COVID-19, please stay home and 

call your local public health unit 
 
Meegwetch and Stay Safe 
 
Ernest Beck, Executive Director 
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